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Bill Braddock
Superintendent

Woodrow Development Inc.
3663 Woodhead Drive
Northbrook, Illinois 60062

Dear Bill:

Wanted to drop you a quick note of thanks for your efforts in overseeing the recent build-out of our
space at 955 National Parkway.

The project was completed timely and with minimal inconvenience. You and your staff were very
flexible in scheduling activities as to not adversely impact the day to day operations that were in
place during construction. I always felt the foreman had a good handle on what was going on and
kept me informed every step of the way.

[ hope we have an opportunity to work with Woodrow again when we’re ready to complete the
build-out of our remaining space.

Sincerely, W /m - g

Kent Scharringhausen
Senior Vice President
American Chartered Bank

Thanks again!
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